Brookeborough and Tempo Practice

The Department of Health can confirm that the Western Health and Social Care
Trust has agreed to take on the contract of Brookeborough and Tempo GP
Practice located in Fermanagh.

Publication of ‘DVA Monthly Tests
Conducted Statistics — July 2023’

The ‘DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — July 2023’ report, containing
statistics up to July 2023, is now available

Update on resurfacing scheme for
Avenue Road, Lurgan

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Avenue Road, Lurgan commenced on
Monday 3 July 2023.

Don’t miss your chance to register for
Zone 2 of DAERA’'s Soil Nutrient Health
Scheme

If you are a farmer in West County Armagh, South Tyrone or all of Fermanagh,
now is your chance to register for Zone 2 of DAERA’s Soil Nutrient Health
Scheme. The deadline is fast approaching on 31 August 2023.
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Resurfacing works for Crevenagh Road,
Omagh

A resurfacing scheme for A505 Crevenagh Road, Omagh, is due to commence on
Monday 21 August 2023.
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